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I suggest that natural products such as fur still be allowed for sale for fly fishing, fly 

tying and fishing in general. There are so many lures that make use of fur, hair, and 

feathers in their construction that a total ban on fur would disrupt. For example 

classic flies such as elk hair caddis flies, zonker flies made from strips of rabbit or 

squirrel fur, ducktail, calf tail, deer hair. Most of these are available as byproducts 

from hunters or the meat industry, 


